

KB/DE

3rd December 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

I am sure you understand following on from my previous letter due to the ongoing situation we will be unable to hold our traditional Nativity and KS2 Christmas Production in the usual way this year.

The staff however are determined that the children should not miss out and so we are currently planning our alternative Christmas Nativities and KS2 Productions.

Although we are hoping that infants parents will be able to attend their shows, we are still asking parent's permission to film the performances just in case we have to change plans. As KS2 parents cannot attend school to watch the shows, we will be filming their performances. We will make them all available on the secure Homelearning page of the school website. As the files will be so large we will have to upload them to a secure platform. The performances will be available before we break up for Christmas until the 10th January when they will be removed.

As we will be uploading to a Vimeo or youtube platform, we will need your permission for your child to take part in the filming. Please note, as per our usual rules, no child will have their name published on the internet alongside their image.

We will need to start the process of filming next week and so if you would like your child to take part in their class show please return permission slips by this **Monday 8**th **December 2021.**

	sincere	

Kevin Bellinger Headteacher ★	×
	Christmas Filming Permission 2021
☐ I give	
☐ do not give	
be uploaded to a secure platfor	t in the filming of the Christmas shows 2021. I understand that the video will n on the Internet in December and removed on 10 th January 2022 and that e performance on the secure Home Learning page of the school website.
Year Group	Child's Name
Parent's signature	Date

Headteacher: Mr K Bellinger

Address: 3 Ship Hill, Tatsfield, Westerham, Kent, TN16 2AH Telephone: 01959 577356 Email: school@tatsfield.surrey.sch.uk

Website: http://www.tatsfield-surrey.co.uk

